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22 November 2017

Dear Mr. Mehta,

Thank you very much for your kind letter of 4 October and for the Consumer Unity and
Trust Society (CUTS)@2050 Vision Document.

It is inspiring to note the many contributions CUTS has made to actively promote
human development, social justice and good governance. The Vision Document is in line
with the Agenda 2030 and | am confident CUTS will continue to play an important role in
advocating for and achieving the Agenda 2030.

UNDP deeply values CUTS’ and other partners’ efforts to promote global development
as we all move forward to help our government partners and local communities to realize
their full human development potential.

| wish you and the CUTS team success.

Yours sincerely,
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Achim Stein

Mr. Pradeep S. Mehta
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CUTS International

Secretary, CUTS Institute for Regulation and Competition
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